
 
From:  Liz Ireland, 93 Earlham Road, Norwich, NR2 3RF Tel: 01603 761290 

lizireland93@hotmail.com 
 

SINGIN’ IN THE RAIN at the Theatre Royal, Norwich 
Tuesday 28th January to Saturday 1st February 2025 

 
Hello! 
On behalf of the Norfolk and Norwich Operatic Society I am delighted to let you know that group booking 
is open for our next production which is a very special one celebrating the centenary of the NNOS.   
 
Not everything is as it seems in Hollywood! When the transition is being made from silent films to 
`talkies', everyone has trouble adapting. Don and Lina have been cast repeatedly as a romantic couple, but, 
when their latest film is remade into a musical, only Don has the voice for the new singing part. After a lot 
of practice with a diction coach, Lina still sounds terrible, and Kathy, a bright young aspiring actress, is 
hired to record over her voice. 
 Singin’ In the Rain is arguably the best musical of all time, not just because of the music but because of the 
entire package - the premise, the comedy, the characters - everything here works together to make you feel 
better any time you sit down to watch it. 
 
Norfolk and Norwich Operatic Society are thrilled to be bringing this iconic musical to the stage in January 
2025, with direction and choreography by Chris Cuming. (Betty Blue Eyes, Kinky Boots, The Sound of Music, 
Made in Dagenham, Guys and Dolls, Top Hat)  
 
We are presenting a second matinee on Thursday 30th January as well as Saturday 1st February.  Both are at 
2.30pm. 
 
As with previous years we would like to offer a 10% discount on tickets in bands A-D on the Tuesday and 
Wednesday evening and Thursday matinee performances. Please contact the box office to arrange your 
booking. 
 
Tel: Norwich Theatre Royal 01603 630000 
 
We look forward to seeing you at Singin’ in the Rain.  If you have any questions about group bookings 
please contact Norwich Theatre Royal (01603 630000).   
 
With all good wishes, 
 
Liz Ireland   
NNOS Group Bookings 


